
Attorney General Ashley Moody’s New App 

 

 

NO SCAM 

 

• Hurricane Season runs from June 1 – November 30 every year.  

• Ahead of the 2019 Hurricane Season, Florida’s Attorney General Ashley Moody 
announced the creation of a first-of-its-kind app to protect Floridians from suspected 

price gouging.  

• Supporting documents such as photos and receipts may be uploaded with each 

report directly from a user’s cell phone.  
• This free app may be downloaded on both Apple and Android Devices.  

 

NO SCAM is an app created by Florida’s Attorney General which creates the ability for people to submit 

a complaint for suspected price gouging in real time.  The user is prompted through a series of questions 

which identifies price gouging as defined in Florida Statutes. The questions are tailored to the specific 

commodity suspected of being price gouged in order to ensure each complaint has all the information 

needed for successful investigation.  

Once the complaint is completed and submitted through the app it is sent directly to the Consumer 

Protection Division enabling investigators to respond immediately to thwart any alleged illegal activity.  

 

NO SCAM will provide useful evidence to help make a case under Florida’s price gouging law. 


